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15 January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Highfields School Careers Fair 
 
Highfields will be hosting its annual Careers Fair on Wednesday 31 January, 5.30-8pm. This is an exciting 
opportunity for students and parents and carers to meet with a wide variety of local and national 
employers, colleges, apprenticeship and training providers and universities.  
 
This year’s Careers Fair looks to be the biggest ever, with around 60 exhibitors. The evening will support 
students to fully explore the pathways and choices available to them at both post-16 and post-18. A list of 
all the exhibitors taking part is available on the school website which can be accessed here, and I will send 
out a reminder nearer the time.  
 
Parents and carers are very welcome to attend, and I would appreciate it if you could encourage your child 
to take part. The Careers Fair is open to student, parents and carers from all year groups. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the Highfields Careers Fair, do contact me at school. If you own a 
business or work for a company and would like to take part, please get in touch. 
 
Kind regards 
Mr P Rose 
Assistant Headteacher CEIAG 

  
 
 
 
 

https://hswv.co.uk/careers-fair

